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School is in session and I am sure  everyone is excited to get busy with getting your Projects underway.   

As we begin another new year, let’s commit to fulfilling  our  Aims and Purposes in supporting the 

Scholarship Program through 100% participation and provide awareness of the Program to all of the 

AMVET family within your Post.  Our goal is to increase the number of Scholarship Applicants and 

continue to increase our Scholarship Awards.   Through your participation, we will achieve these goals! 

Remember to have your Scholarship Projects approved by your Auxiliary, recorded in the minutes and 

performed in the name of the AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary. 

It hard to believe Fall is near and we are fast approaching November Service Report due date.  The mid-

year Local Service Report and Evaluation Form must be postmarked either by the Post Office or e-mailed 

by November 5th, 2023.  Put a reminder on your calendar to get those reports in on time     . 

As a reminder, Local Scholarship Officers and Posts without Scholarship Officers must submit the mid-

year and final year-end Local Service Report and Project Evaluation Form even if you have no activity to 

report.  Please refer to the Department website www.amvetsauxdeptmi.org) for Local Scholarship 

Instructions, Service Reports, Evaluation Forms and the Scholarship Applications.  If you are unable to 

access the website, please contact me and I can assist in providing you with the information. 

Thank you for working hard to support Scholarship! 

 


